	


	


	

	

	 This week's Meeting Sponsor is............. 



 The mission of the Down Syndrome Association of Greater Cincinnati is to empower individuals, educate families, enhance communities and together, celebrate the extraordinary lives of people with Down syndrome. We believe that knowledge empowers. By providing families with support, inspiration and information, we help individuals with Down syndrome achieve their maximum potential. We believe in inclusion. Including individuals with Down syndrome in neighborhood schools, community activities and the business world benefits both the individual and their respective communities. On March 21, we celebrate World Down Syndrome Day! World Down Syndrome Day is recognized on this day (3/21) to signify the third copy of the 21st chromosome present in people with Down syndrome. Learn more about Down syndrome and what we do locally to support our community at www.dsagc.com.
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DAVID TAYLOR
President & CEO
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David Taylor is P&G’s Chairman of the Board, President and Chief Executive Officer. David is a proven leader with 35 years of experience across many of P&G’s core categories and markets. He and P&G’s leadership team are driving the transformation of P&G to return the company to sustainable, balanced growth and value creation. Prior to becoming CEO, he was Group President of P&G’s Global Beauty, Grooming and Health Care sectors with a portfolio of leading brands such as Crest, Oral-B, Head & Shoulders, Olay, Pantene, SK-II, Gillette, Fusion, Mach 3 and Vicks. David also led P&G’s Family Care and Home Care businesses, both of which delivered consistent profit and sales growth under his leadership. 

David spent the first decade of his career in P&G’s Product Supply organization where he managed production and operations at a number of plants. His time in Product Supply gave him broad experience in manufacturing, logistics, engineering and supply chain operations. 

His track record of rigorous operational excellence is grounded in these pivotal early assignments. In the early 1990s, David transferred to P&G brand management, where he helped build many of the Company’s core businesses including Baby Care, Family Care, Hair Care and Home Care. He has led global businesses, living and working in North America, Europe and Asia. David is passionate about addressing food insecurity in the U.S. For eight years, he served on the Board of Directors for Feeding America, including two years as board chair. He continues to serve as a member of the Cincinnati Freestore Foodbank. In addition, David is a member of the Board of the U.S.- China Business Council, a member of the Business Roundtable, and a member of the Board of Visitors at Duke University’s Fuqua School of Business. Earlier in his career, David was vice chair of the Greater China Quality Brand Protection Committee, a collaboration among top companies and the Chinese government. 
David graduated from Duke University with a Bachelor of Science degree in electrical engineering. David and his wife reside in Cincinnati, Ohio, and have three sons.
*This will be a special Prospect Member Luncheon, where all pre-registered prospective members can attend for only $10.00! Please contact the Rotary Office at office@cincinnatirotary.org or 513-421-1080 to register your prospect today!
LOCATION: Hall of Mirrors 
MENU: Iceberg lettuce with bacon, bleu cheese, tomato & ranch dressing; Cheerwine braised pork loin, braised greens, whipped new potatoes, & Carolina BBQ sauce; and "Duke Blue" Devils food cake.
ALTERNATE MENU: Herbed fried feta, braised greens, whipped new potatoes & Carolina BBQ sauce OR March Salad - Grilled shrimp with mixed greens, cornbread croutons and "Old Baylor" aioli.

Meetings This Week:
1:30 p.m. Membership Development Committee - Boardroom 4, Mezzanine
1:30 p.m. Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Committee - Salon A, 4th Floor

This Week's Birthdays:
March 15 - John Fahrmeier john.fahrmeier@ubs.com
March 16 - Bob Croskery rwcroskery@fuse.net
March 18 - Rob Jutze rjutze@seniorimpact.net
March 19 - Julie Calloway jcalloway3@gmail.com
March 19 - Glenn McEachern glenn.mceachern@53.com
March 19 - Ute Papke utemunich@icloud.com
March 19 - Jack Scott jack.scott@terracon.com
March 19 - Michael Vilardo mpvilardo@gmail.com
March 20 - Steve Rosenzweig srosenzweig2548@gmail.com

2017 Member Anniversaries (with 5 year increments): 
MARCH
Mark Folzenlogen - 15 Years!
Susan Wilkinson - 15 Years!

March Madness Raffle - Let the Games Begin!
Only 68 tickets were sold (one for each team in the tournament), each ticket (person) has been assigned a NCAA Basketball Tournament team via a random drawing on Monday, March 13, 2017. Prizes will be awarded as follows: First team eliminated gets his/her $20.00 entry fee refunded. Tournament Runner-Up (2nd Place) receives $60.00 and First Place receives $600.00!! Click HERE to see the team match-ups. The first 4 games will be today and tomorrow:
3/14, 6:40 p.m. - Gary Kindell (Mt. Saint Mary's) VS. Giff Blaylock (New Orleans)
3/14, 9:10 p.m. - Jane Birckhead (Kansas St.) VS. Rick Findlay (Wake Forest)
3/15, 6:40 p.m. - John Fahrmeier (N.C. Central) VS. Jim Yunker (UC Davis)
3/15, 9:10 p.m. - Laure Quinlivan (Providence) VS. Don Keller (USC)

Prospective Member Breakfast at Kenwood Country Club
You and your prospective member(s) are cordially invited to attend a Prospective Member Breakfast on Wednesday, March 22, 2017, from 7:30 a.m. to 8:45 p.m. at Kenwood Country Club (6501 Kenwood Rd - 45243). Please RSVP to office@cincinnatirotary.org or 513-421-1080 by Friday, March 17, 2017 with the name, company and email of your prospective member(s). For questions, please contact Dan Long at dan@cincybizbroker.com.

CET Action Auction - Volunteers Needed!
Please join Cincinnati Rotarians for a fast-paced and fun evening at the CET Auction on Saturday, April 29, 2017, 5:00-9:00 p.m. Required training for every volunteer begins at 5:00 p.m. and our designated shift is 6:00-9:00 p.m, the busiest time for the auction. Richard La Jeunesse will once again be auctioning off some of the wine sold that evening. Dinner is provided by Larosa's. Volunteers are given jobs to answer telephones, take bids, tabulate bids and put them up on the boards. This is our third year of supporting public television in Cincinnati and getting great publicity and air time for our Club. There are a limited number of volunteer slots available, so it's first come, first serve. To volunteer, contact Deborah Schultz at 513-312-2096 or transborders1@gmail.com.

Cincinnati Flying Pig Marathon
Please block out Sunday, May 7, 2017, 9:00 a.m. on your calendar. Your fellow Rotarians will be joining thousands of others for the Cincinnati Flying Pig Marathon. We will be handing out medals and Mylar blankets to those coming across the finish line. Many of us volunteered the last two years and it was truly an exciting experience! If we have 45 Rotarians (friends & family welcome too!) as volunteers, the marathon will pay our Club $700.00! Each Rotarian gets a free t-shirt, and the thrill of seeing so many people who have trained so long, cross the finish line. Many Rotarians wait until the last minute to sign-up, but you CAN'T do that this time. We have have been told by the marathon leader, if we can't get enough volunteers, we need to back away and do something else. OUr job is VERY important, so please sign-up to volunteer this week! You can also bring your spouse, friends, children and grandchildren over the age of 13. Please follow these instructions to sign-up:

1. Follow the direct link to our online volunteer registration site: http://volunteer.getmeregistered.com/events/open_opportunities.php?id=268
2. Find and select Cincinnati Rotary Club from the Group list.
3. Complete Required Volunteer Information.
4. Use rotary as the group password, when asked near the end of the form.
5. Click "Get Me Registered" to submit your information.

The volunteer will receive an email confirmation upon successfully registering. Thank you in advance for volunteering with your fellow Rotarians. For any questions, please contact Marc Horwitz at 513-703-5030 or horwitz2000@yahoo.com.

Need Reds Opening Day Tickets?
Join us for a night at Great American Ball Park on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, at 7:10 p.m., as the Cincinnati Reds play the St. Louis Cardinals. Two ticket options are available: Dinner Buffet at Redlegs Landing (private area reserved just for us) for $66.00 per person OR Individual Seat ONLY in section 436 for $25.00 per person. Reservations must be received no later than Friday, June 2, 2017. No refunds will be issued. Sign-up now and you will have the opportunity to purchase tickets for Opening Day (while supplies last)! Click HERE to view the flyer and sign-up today!

Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Donation Items and Skyline Chili Gift Cards!
As a reminder, the Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Committee needs your help to assure the success of our 6th annual fundraiser, scheduled for Saturday, June 24, 2017 at the Montgomery Inn Boathouse. We are asking you to donate items to help raise funds to support the good work done by Stepping Stones/Camp Allyn, the Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati and the Down Syndrome Association of Greater Cincinnati. What types of things are we looking for? Here are a few thoughts: 

· Tickets to sporting events like the Reds, Bengals, FC Cincinnati, the Cyclones, ATP, Xavier University, the University of Cincinnati or Ohio State University to name a few! Parking passes as an addition are also most welcome!
· Tickets to cultural events in our great city! This includes the Broadway Series, Playhouse in the Park, the CSO and Pops, the Cincinnati Ballet and Cincinnati Opera
· Bottles of top-shelf liquor or wine
· $100 gift cards/certificates to our city's many fine restaurants
· Other merchant gift cards
· Framed art
· Themed gift baskets
· Travel packages, spa services and hotel stays
Be creative with your items as we welcome all donations! Forms for your donations are available at the meeting check-in table. Please complete a form for each item donated. We need all items by May 19, 2017 to assure everything is ready for June 24th.

Additionally, please don't forget those Skyline Chili gift cards, as we wish to create a basket valued at $520 - or Skyline Chili for a year as an item from Club 17! We are about half way to this goal! Our financial goal for the Silent Auction for this year's event is $44,000. With your help, we can easily achieve that goal. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Wilkinson at susan.wilkinson@uc.edu. The Silent Auction Committee thanks you in advance!

Festival of Dinners 2017 - Only a few spots left!
Contact the Rotary Office at office@cincinnatirotary.org or 513-421-1080 to sign-up or check out the remaining sign-ups at this week's meeting. The Lobsta Bake and Ricciardi's On The River Cocktail Party have SOLD OUT! 

· RAGIN' CAJUN ROTARY-RAMA (THE SEQUEL) - Sunday, April 2, 2017 - only 16 seats left!
· KENTUCKY DERBY HAT PARTY AND HIGH TEA - Saturday, April 8, 2017 - only 11 seats left!
Click HERE for complete descriptions of all available dinners. Attend this week's meeting to see all the remaining dinners and get reserve your seats! All proceeds benefit the Rotary Club of Cincinnati. Once the tickets are gone, they're gone!

Bowling News - Week 22 of 24 (Submitted by Steve Rogers)
March 8, 2017:
1st Place - Allyns (30 Wins)
2nd Place - Spokes (23 Wins)
3rd Place - Rays (20 Wins)
4th Place - Wheels (18 Wins) 
5th Place - Condons (16 1/2 Wins)
6th Place - Hubs (12 1/2 Wins)

Only 2 regular weeks left...bowling is moving into week 23.

On lanes 7 and 8, were the Rays and the Condons facing off. Rays Captain Don Keller said, "Let us be a lean mean winning machine and win our next 12 games for a chance to lead the league!" He led the team well with a nice 3-game series and a best single league game score of the night of 212. Don was sure hot, but the Rays fell short with just 2 1/5 wins over all, for the night! For the Condons, Dave "Ziggy" Ziegler was not to be rolled over and bowled well with a +28, and took a game and a half from the Rays potential sunshine.

In the alleys on lanes 9 and 10, it was the Allyns and the Spokes. The Allyns' Brian Miller said, "we can clinch the second half tonight with 4 wins"...bowling an excellent 3-game series of 547, with a high 202 game. The Allyns' Renee Sutton said, "Yes, let's get this over and clinch tonight!"....bowling a very good series with a +40. What was overlooked, though, was the mighty men we faced. The Spokes forget the 4-Way Test at times like this! They were in a one-way test mode, with John Heppler having a strong desire to win going on, to have an evening high series at 633, with a 209 game. Then you have Spokes' Doug Taylor, who of course would never intentionally sandbag, bowling a +70, with a 202 game. Giving the Spokes a 1-game win over the Allyns, to keep their 2nd half hopes alive.

Bowling on lanes 11 and 12 were the Hubs and Wheels. The Hubs had a physical presence tonight, but forgot their excellent bowling potential at home. The Wheels; Dave Luecke said, "Bowling isn't a sport, it's a way of life." He went on to show his team how to bowl with a 547 series and 202 game! His teammates Hux Miller and Sam Scoggins took there lessons well, bowling +17 and +5 respectively. The Wheels took 4 games, winning the night and gaining 4th place once again.

Please join us on Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m., at Ringo Lanes in Blue Ash. Our Bowling Banquet will be March 29th. Please contact Rotarian Gary Kindell for more details.   

Coming up next week!
PROGRAM: Molly Wellmann, Mixologist, Wellmanns Brands
LOCATION: Hall of Mirrors 
MENU: Baby arugula with cranberries, pecans, gouda & smoke maple vinaigrette; bourbon chicken, scallion white rice, & broccolini; and bourbon glazed chocolate pound cake with Manhattan cherries.
ALTERNATE MENU: Bourbon tempura vegetables, scallion white rice & broccolini OR March Salad - Grilled shrimp with mixed greens, cornbread croutons and "Old Baylor" aioli.
 

Vision: A second century of engaged leaders making an impact on our club, community and the world.

Mission: Providing selfless service in the community and the world through involved and engaged members.



